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The Voice of the Good Shepherd 
Traveling through the Easter Season 

 
The first three Sundays of Easter have us focus on the reality of Jesus’ resurrection. The tomb is empty. 
And when the body of Christ appears, it can do so suddenly—even behind locked doors. It can also 
vanish in front of people—we heard about that last Sunday. 
 
The resurrected Jesus is just different. A change in reality has taken place, and now it’s time to adjust to 
the new reality. And so, the Church shifts the gospel passages from focusing on Jesus’ resurrected body 
to focusing on how Jesus prepares us for this new reality—the reality that we’re the Body of Christ, too. 
Jesus empowers us to take in his presence to witness his presence in our everyday world. 
 
And it begins by being able to recognize Jesus’ voice—a voice that’s familiar; a voice we know because 
we’ve heard it and know it within the midst of the Church (“Love God with all your being.” “Father, 
forgive them.” “I am the way, the truth and the life.”).  
 
Some voices will rob us away from what we need to focus on. You can tell because they usually focus us 
on promises that lead to emptiness. They’re voices that mislead us or lead us in circles (“get rich quick”, 
“look out for number one,” “lose 50 pounds in two weeks,” “you don’t need religion,” “you can never 
have too much”).   
 
Jesus’ voice leads us to find fulfillment in looking out for others, appreciating the person we are, the 
realization we can change because we can be forgiven, the desire to share our goodness and our time for 
causes that help others, and the willingness to sacrifice for those we love. Those are just a few things. 
Jesus’ voice will challenge us but it will also lead us to hope, to understanding, to awe and wonder; to 
meaning. 
 
We recognize it when we hear it. The other voices, the voices we hear most of the time, we begin to 
expose for what they are—especially those that tell us we’re not good enough, strong enough, or worthy 
enough. Jesus teaches us how to distinguish his voice from the shallow voices of others. 
 
Because when we hold onto the voice we know and follow, our voice begins to sound like His. That’s how 
the voice of the Body of Christ is often heard—through each one of us. 
 
Congratulations to our First Communicants! 
On Saturday, our second graders received the Eucharist for the first time surrounded by their families 
and a full church. They’ve begun to learn the voice of the One we follow who brings us into his arms, like 
a shepherd caring for his sheep. Congratulations! 
 
Our Seminarians Take Off for a Summer Break 
Our three seminarians, JohnPaul Stedwill, Jonathan Puckett and Luke Olson, are wrapping up their 
semester at Mundelein and will head home to the Diocese of Peoria for the summer to learn more about 
pastoring. They’ll be back with us this Fall. 
 
May the voice of the Good Shepherd bring you comfort and peace!  
 
       –Fr. Mike 
 
PS: If you have time, stop by for a pancake breakfast next Sunday at the Parish Ministry Center.  
It’s a great deal: $10 for one; $30 for families of 4 or more.  



Weekday Intentions 
Monday, May 1—St. Joseph the Worker 

  8:30 AM  Steven Thull; Karen Hobert Flynn;  

                  Barbara Lehr; Catalina Pula 

Tuesday, May 2—St. Athansius 

  8:30 AM  St. Hubert Parishioners 

Wednesday, May 3  - St. Philip & St. James 
  8:00 AM  Mass at St. Matthew 
  8:45 AM  Mass at St. Marcelline 
  9:00 AM  Mass at Church of the Holy Spirit 
Thursday, May 4—National Day of Prayer 
  8:00 AM  Mass at St. Matthew 
Friday, May 5 
   8:30 AM  Bobby Moynihan (int.); William Koch 
  1:00 PM  First Friday Home School Mass 
Weekend Intentions 

Saturday, May 6 
  4:30 PM  Laverne Lebert; Kathy Santini;  

                  Helen McLeod 

Sunday, May 7—5th Sunday of Easter 

  8:00 AM  Donna Doebler; Richard Vaughn 

10:00 AM  Antonio Leto; John Connolly 

12:00 PM  Ursula Ritter; Catalina Pula 

  6:00 PM  Rosie Cortez 

Pray for... 

Mass Intentions 
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Sick John Saldanha, Tom & Aurora Masen, Viola Cleo Bradshaw, Magdalena Lovejoy, Francine DeGoy,  
...........Giancarlo Jimemez, Marcin Wieczorek, Richard Muhr, Erica Purlee, Darren Ugalde, Paul Mazan,  
            Elias Garza, Jr., Toshi Harima, Kate Eugene, Jill Fazio, Erich  Djordjevic, Bridget Sievers, Allison Turner,  
...........Bradley Gerlach 
 
Others   Those who protect at home and overseas  
 
Deceased   Soter G. Kokalis, Mary Wysocke, Larry Granger, Catalina Pula 
 
To have a particular intention for those who are sick, recently deceased, or otherwise in need of prayers 
considered for inclusion in the Prayer of the Faithful during our Sunday liturgy, please go to the website, 
www.sainthubert.org and click on the Prayer Request  button or call the parish office at 847-885-7700, ext.106. 
Those who are sick will be listed for 6 weeks in the bulletin. If you would like your loved one to continue to be 
listed beyond this time, please call the office to have them added again. 

If you can’t make it to church this 
weekend, you can still contribute to 
our Sunday Offering electronically by 
scanning this QR code or texting 
SUNDAY to 312-248-6203. 

 

 

 

The Anointing of the Sick will be 
celebrated on April 30 at 10:00 AM Mass  

The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick is intended for 
those who are ill. The illness need not be life 
threatening to receive the sacrament. Today it is a 
common practice for people to be anointed if they are 
suffering with a chronic disease or addiction and wish 
to receive the special grace of this sacrament. 

Please sign in at a table in the Narthex. 

tel:847-885-7700
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GOSPEL MEDITATION: 

4
th

 Sunday of Easter 
                                    
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

        

                   “I am the gate. 
                                 Whoever enters through me will be saved, 
                                                 and will come in and go out and find pasture.” 

                                          — John 10:9 
 

I recently rescued a dog. She’s a terrier and rather adorable. And 
she’s crazy about me. She could spend all day with me. But I’m a 
pastor at a parish and sometimes I leave her at the front desk of 
the church office. She constantly amazes me by her ability to 
distinguish between my voice and that of everyone else. If I say 
one word, even if I’m hidden around a corner, she’ll sprint toward 
me and jump up into my arms.  
 
This week the readings focus our attention to the voice of the risen 
Jesus Christ. Comparing his disciples to sheep and himself to a 
shepherd, he says, “They recognize his voice.” He speaks to us 

and wants us to respond. When we hear his voice, we follow. Throughout this coming week, we 
will experience many interior promptings to receive God’s love, and to love Him in return. That’s 
his voice. Follow it into the safe and tender arms of Christ.  
  
By contrast, some voices we will hear do not convey God’s concern and love for us, but rather 
produce fear, despair, and other harmful mischief. Jesus calls these voices those of robbers. Does 
an idea or thought make it harder for you to love God? If so, run away. Let it go. It is most likely not 
the voice of the Risen Lord. Keep waiting for him to speak. You will recognize his voice. Then run 
to him as fast as you can.  
 

         — Father John Muir 

Acts of the Apostles 2:14, 36-41 
Psalm 23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5, 6  
1 Peter 2:20b-25 
John 10:1-10  
 

Readings for the week: 
Monday, May 1 
Acts 11:1-18 
Ps 42:2-3; 43:3, 4 
Jn 10:11-18  
 

Tuesday, May 2 
Acts 11:19-26 
Ps 87:1b-3, 4-5, 6-7 
Jn 10:22-30  
 

Wednesday, May 3 
1 Cor 15:1-8 
Ps 19:2-3, 4-5 
Jn 14:6-1  
 

Thursday, May 4 
Acts 13:13-25 
Ps 89:2-3, 21-22, 25 and 27 
Jn 13:16-20  
 

Friday, May 5 
Acts 13:26-33 
Ps 2:6-7, 8-9, 10-11ab 
Jn 14:1-6  
 

Saturday, May 6 
Acts 13:44-52 
Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4 
Jn 14:7-14  
 

Next Sunday, May 7 
Acts 6:1-7 
Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, 18-19 (22) 
1 Pt 2:4-9 
Jn 14:1-12  

©LPi 
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Searching for God Among Many Voices 
 

We are surrounded by many voices. There’s rarely a moment within our waking lives that someone or something isn’t calling 
out to us and, even in our sleep, dreams and nightmares ask for our attention.  And each voice has its own particular 
cadence and message. Some voices invite us in, promising us life if we do this or that or buy a certain product or idea; others 
threaten us. Some voices beckon us towards hated, bitterness, and anger, while others challenge us towards love, 
graciousness, and forgiveness. Some voices tell us that they are playful and humorous, not to be taken seriously, even as 
others trumpet that they are urgent and weighty, the voice of non-negotiable truth, God’s voice. 

Within all of these: Which is the voice of God? How do we recognize God’s voice among and within all of these voices? 

That’s not easy to answer. God, as the scriptures tell us, is the author of everything that’s good, whether it bears a religious 
label or not. Hence, God’s voice is inside of many things that are not explicitly connected to faith and religion, just as God’s 
voice is also not in everything that masquerades as religious.  But how do we discern that? 

Jesus leaves us a wonderful metaphor to work with, but it’s precisely only a metaphor: He tells us that he is the “Good 
Shepherd” and that his sheep will recognize his voice among all other voices. In sharing this metaphor, he is drawing upon a 
practice that was common among shepherds at the time: At night, for protection and companionship, shepherds would put 
their flocks together into a common enclosure. They would then separate the sheep in the morning by using their voices. 
Each shepherd had trained his sheep to be attuned to his voice and his voice only. The shepherd would walk away from the 
enclosure calling his sheep, often times by their individual names, and they would follow him. His sheep were so attuned to 
his voice that they would not follow the voice of another shepherd, even if that shepherd tried to trick them (shepherds often 
did this to try to steal someone else’s sheep) by imitating the voice of their own shepherd. Like a baby who, at a point, will no 
longer be cuddled by the voice of a babysitter, but wants and needs the voice of the mother, each sheep recognized 
intimately the voice that was safeguarding them and would not follow another voice. 

So too with us: among all the voices that surround and beckon us, how do we discern the unique cadence of God’s voice? 
Which is the voice of the Good Shepherd? 

There’s no easy answer and sometimes the best we can do is to trust our gut-feeling about right and wrong. But we have a 
number of principles that come to us from Jesus, from scripture, and from the deep wells of our Christian tradition that can 
help us. 

What follows is a series of principles to help us discern God’s voice among the multitude of voices that beckon us. What is 
the unique cadence of the voice of the Good Shepherd? 

● The voice of God is recognized both in whispers and in soft tones, even as it is recognized in thunder and in storm. 

● The voice of God is recognized wherever one sees life, joy, health, color, and humor, even as it is recognized wherever 
one sees dying, suffering, conscriptive poverty, and a beaten-down spirit. 

● The voice of God is recognized in what calls us to what’s higher, sets us apart, and invites us to holiness, even as it is 
recognized in what calls us to humility, submergence into humanity, and in that which refuses to denigrate our humanity. 

● The voice of God is recognized in what appears in our lives as “foreign”, as other, as “stranger”, even as it is recognized 
in the voice that beckons us home. 

● The voice of God is the one that most challenges and stretches us, even as it the only voice that ultimately soothes and 
comforts us. 

● The voice of God enters our lives as the greatest of all powers, even as it forever lies in vulnerability, like a helpless baby 
in the straw. 

● The voice of God is always heard in privileged way in the poor, even as it beckons us through the voice of the artist and 
the intellectual. 

● The voice of God always invites us to live beyond all fear, even as it inspires holy fear. 

● The voice of God is heard inside the gifts of the Holy Spirit, even as it invites us never to deny the complexities of our 
world and our own lives. 

● The voice of God is always heard wherever there is genuine enjoyment and gratitude, even as it asks us to deny 
ourselves, die to ourselves, and freely relativize all the things of this world. 

The voice of God, it would seem, is forever found in paradox. 

Used with permission of the author. Oblate Father Ron Rolheiser is a theologian, teacher, and award-winning author, and is 
President of the Oblate School of Theology in San Antonio, TX. He can be contacted through his website 
www.ronrolheiser.com. Reprinted from March 18, 2018. 
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PLEASE JOIN US FOR THE ROSARY 
 

For centuries, the 
Catholic Church has 
set aside the entire 
month of May to honor 
Mary, the Mother of 
God. Every Friday 
morning at 8:00 AM, 
we gather in church to 
pray the rosary before 
the 8:30 AM Mass. It 
would be wonderful if 
you could join us in 
this beautiful prayer. If 

you are unable to join us, perhaps you could find time 
to pray the rosary at home. You can pray the rosary 
along with a recording featuring St. Hubert 
Parishioners, which can be found on the St. Hubert 
website under Devotional Prayers. 

Prayer Shawl Ministry News!!  
 

Next Sunday, May 7th, will be our 
last meeting before our summer 
hiatus. We will resume our 
meetings in September. Our 
meeting will be at 1:00 PM, in the 
Parish Ministry, upstairs in the 
Dorothy Day room. Members, 
please plan to attend. New 

members are always welcome! You can pick up yarn 
for creating shawls during the Summer. If you need a 
prayer shawl or if you know of anyone who could use 
a prayer shawl, please contact us. Remember - these 
are gifts of love, which are given away, and not sold. 
Please contact Marie Staffa at 847-885-7700, ext. 124 
or mstaffa@sainthubert.org. 

Knights of Columbus 
Our objectives and programs provide 
every Catholic man with meaningful 
ways to serve our church, community 
and neighbors. 
 

Visit us… Like us…  Join us… 
HoffmanSchaumburgKnights.com 

Like us on Facebook 

FROM THE BUSINESS OFFICE: 

We need YOUR help to extend the Tax Credit Scholarship Program!  

Let your legislators know you value this program, what it means to the St. Hubert Catholic 
School community, and ask them to #RemoveTheSunset!  

Did you know more than 17 scholarships have been awarded to St. Hubert Catholic 
School students for the 2023-24 school year thanks to the Invest in Kids Tax Credit 
Scholarship Program?    

Many deserving students would not be able to attend St. Hubert Catholic School without these scholarships. Our 
school community is stronger from these scholarships, too, as the recipients truly exhibit what it means to be a       
St. Hubert Catholic School student.  
 

Passed in 2017, the Invest in Kids Tax Credit Scholarship Program provides scholarships to students from             
low-income and working-class families to attend their best-fit school. The program is a proven success with 
bipartisan voter support, awarding more than 38,000 scholarships worth more than $300 million.  

Despite its immense success, the Tax Credit Scholarship Program is a pilot program, and has a sunset clause, 
which would end the program in 2023, unless our state lawmakers vote to extend or make the program permanent.  

When you go to https://p2a.co/gmqrehi, it will take you less than one minute to complete the process.  
Thank you for your support! 
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St. Hubert Bayanihan Association 
cordially invites you to 

Flores de Mayo 
A Mass in honor of our Blessed Mother 

 
St. Hubert Church 

729 Grand Canyon St. 
Hoffman Estates 

Saturday – May 13, 2023 
6:30 PM Rosary 
7:00 PM Mass 

 
Bring your Virgin Mary statues for 

procession & blessing 
and/or flowers to offer. 

 
Presider:  Rev. Xamie Reyes 

 
Reception, entertainment, and 

50/50 fundraising raffle to follow. 
Feel free to bring desserts to share. 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
May 7, 7:30 AM—12:00 PM 

in the Parish Ministry Center 
 

Proceeds to benefit the St. Hubert School  
Tuition Assistance Fund 

 

Please plan to join us for a traditional pancake, egg and 
sausage breakfast for a nominal cost of ONLY $10.00 
per person or $30.00 per family of four. Donut holes, 
juice and coffee will also be available. Advance tickets 
go on sale after Sunday morning Masses the weekend 
of April 30, 2023. Tickets will also be sold at the door on 
Sunday, May 7, 2023. 
 
This is a good chance to meet and mingle with your fel-
low parishioners and say hello to old acquaintances 
while enjoying pancakes and sausages cooked by the 
KNIGHTS!! To boot, all net proceeds from the breakfast 
will be donated to the St. Hubert School Tuition Assis-
tance Fund. All checks should be made payable to 
“Knights of Columbus, Council # 6964”. 
 
So, support Catholic education while saying hello to old 
friends by attending the K of C Pancake Breakfast on 
SUNDAY, May 7, 2023!! 
 
Any questions contact Peter Stresino 224-548-0582. 
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St. Hubert School News 
Our students 
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WOMEN AT THE WELL™ 
SPONS ORED  BY CHURCH OF  THE HOLY SPIRIT  

PROUDLY PRESENTS: 
 

IRISH MUSIC WITH THE GALWAY GALS  
Performers:   Liz McNichols and Anna Gillan  

 
Liz McNichols and Anna Gillan are classically trained musicians who blend the best of traditional Irish 
folk with songs by modern Irish pop artists.  
 
In a male-dominated Celtic music scene, Galway Gals are a breath of fresh air. They blend the best of 
traditional folk with songs by modern pop artists.  They are highly-trained musicians who perform at 
weddings, pubs, corporate events, private parties, senior homes and other events. They have a variety of 
pop, rock and country tunes that they sprinkle into shows. The Galway Gals are highly recommended by 
Father Pete at St Patrick’s Church. Betsey, at The Little Traveler in Geneva would recommend them in an 
instant. 
 

Immerse in the authentic music of the Emerald Isle with classically trained musicians Liz Berg McNichols and Anna Gillan, and 
enjoy a musical experience with the Galway Gals.  

When:Tuesday, May 9, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
Where: Church of the Holy Spirit—1451 West Bode Road (Bode and Springinsguth) |   Schaumburg, IL 
What: Light supper and fellowship followed by the Galway Gals 
 
 

$10.00 donation 
 

 SPACE IS LIMITED-RESERVE EARLY 
 

To reserve your spot, please call: Church of the Holy Spirit 847-882-7580 
or e-mail:  Marianne.S@churchoftheholyspirit.org  

mailto:Marianne.S@churchoftheholyspirit.org
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Helping Hands Ministry 
We'd like to believe that when 
needing support, we all have a 
family member or friend close by 
to help out. Unfortunately, this is 
not always the case. Or perhaps a 

great deal of support is needed requiring more 
support than family members are able to provide.  
 

The Helping Hands Ministry was formed to assist 
members in our parish, free of charge, in various 
ways: Rides to appointments grocery store, or Mass; 
Relieving a caregiver by sitting with homebound 
family member; Handy work or yard work; 
Housework/cleaning; Meals for those recovering 
from illness; Just ask! 
 

To request assistance or to volunteer, please 
contact the St. Hubert front office: 847-885-7700, 
ext. 102 and your request will be shared with the 
Helping Hands Coordinator.  

To Be Joyful Again, a non-
denominational support group for 
those who have lost a spouse or 
intended life partner, meets the 1st 
and 3rd Thursday of every month at 

7 PM at Holy Family Parish, 2515 Palatine Road, 
Inverness. Come get the support you need in this 
difficult time.  
 

All are welcome. Please contact Peggy Emerson at 
224-595-3613 or Bob Boho at 847-438-2884 for more 
information. 

Are you, or someone you know, widowed?    
 

If you have been recently widowed and are 
still struggling with the loss, or if you have 
been widowed for some time and need 
something to get you “over the hump” 

because you seem stuck in one spot, this program is 
designed to help you move on with life while still 
treasuring your past and its precious memories. 
 

 This unique  retreat/workshop will be held at  
St. Julie’s Parish, Tinley Park, Illinois. 
The Joyful Again! program is for both men and 
women (all ages) who have been widowed and are 
still trying to find hope and new joy in life.   
All are welcome. 
 

 Retreat/workshop for Widowed Men & 
Women 

June 24 & 25, 2023  (2-day program) 
No overnight available at this site. 

St. Julie’s Parish, Tinley Park, Illinois 
   

For further information, call:  708-354-7211  
e-mail us at joyfulagain7211@gmail.com  

website: www.joyfulagain.org 

mailto:joyfulagain7211@gmail.com
http://www.joyfulagain.org
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Rev. Mike Scherschel (Pastor)……………………………………………….….Ext. 106…..…………..................mscherschel@sainthubert.org 
Rev. Robert C. Rizzo (Pastor Emeritus) 
Pat Aschom (Pastoral Secretary)……………………...………………......Ext. 104………….…...….…………………….paschom@sainthubert.org 
Deacon Steve Baldasti ..................................... …………………………………………………..………….……….….……..bjunctionb@hotmail.com  
Deacon Larry Smith ......................................... …………...…...Ext. 105……..…….…….…..……...……….... lsmith@sainthubert.org 
Deacon Allen & Stephanie Tatara .................... …………………..Ext. 114..……………………..………………….atatara@archchicago.org 
Joyce Manfre (Operations Director)……….…………….……………......Ext. 111…………………….……………...……..jmanfre@sainthubert.org 
Trish Nelli (Book Keeper)……………………………….………..847-885-7702, Ext. 204……………...…………….….tnelli@sthubertschool.org 
Marie Staffa (Ministry Coordinator)……………………………….………....Ext.124…………………..………..……………...mstaffa@sainthubert.org 
Christopher Severin (Interim Director of Music)…………...…...Ext. 108………………………...……..........cseverin@sainthubert.org 
Michael Keenan (Director of Religious Ed.)..…………………......847-885-7703……………..…….……...mkeenan@sainthubert.org 
Stephanie Tatara (Youth Ministry Coordinator)…………..……….Ext. 114………………………..………….……….statara@sainthubert.org 
Karyn Weiland (Director of Marketing)………………………..………...Ext. 119………………..……….……………...kweiland@sainthubert.org 

PARISH OFFICE ……………847-885-7700 Ext. 102       FAX…...847-885-4631          www.sainthubert.org 

THE PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
MONDAY—THURSDAY  
9 AM—NOON, 1—5 PM 

FRIDAY 
9 AM—NOON, 1-4 PM 

         SATURDAY                SUNDAY 
       9 AM—1:30 PM             CLOSED 

 ST. HUBERT SCHOOL ................... 847-885-7702 
 

Julie Martin ........................................... Principal 

Stephanie Cilek ...................... Assistant Principal 

Fax ............................................... 847-885-0604 

Email ......................... office@sthubertschool.org 

ARCHDIOCESE HOT LINES 
Sexual Abuse .................................... 800-994-6200 
Financial Misconduct ......................... 866-294-5256 

ALEXIAN INTERFAITH COUNSELING 
SERVICES…………………………………………………...855-383-2224 
DOMESTIC VIOLENCE HELPLINE….877-863-6338 
CRISIS PREGNANCY HELPLINE…….630-339-3660   
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Plote Construction Inc.
1100 Brandt Drive 

Hoffman Estates, IL  60192

(847) 695-9300

www.plote.com

CENTRAL PLUMBING  
COMPANY, INC.

Since 1980
4 Generations of Plumbers

Repairs & Remodeling • Water Heaters 
Disposals • Sump Pumps • Rodding

847-253-9181
Rob Ryan - Kevin Ryan 

IL LIC # PL16019   LIC # 055-012918

Ask for the Parish Discount! 
Additional Discount For Senior 

Citizens 55 Years or Older!
3.5% Credit Card 
Convenience Fee

Painting
John Roberts 

847-544-6990 
St. Hubert Parish Member 

Free Estimates 

RAY’S PLUMBING
& HEATING

DIV. OF DAN DOYLE INC.

Heating • Plumbing
Air Conditioning

“All Your Service Needs”

10% Off Labor With This Coupon
847-895-3430

Richard Gerber
Luxury Homes

Single 
Family Homes 
Town Homes 
Estate Sales

www.RichardGerber.com 
847-987-5356

Suburban, Schaumburg
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HEATING &
AIR CONDITIONING

corcoranheating.com

Tom Corcoran
(847) 397-5888

or visit us on the web at www.kelleykelleykelley.com

 
Attorneys And Counsellors At Law

John P. Kelley (1931-2009)  William F. Kelley 
Matthew X. Kelley

Scott C. Zambo - Associate 
Areas of Practice

Corporate - Real Estate - Estate Planning - Tax - Probate  
Divorce -  Traffic - Bankruptcy - Commercial and Business 

Transactions - Litigation - Personal Injury

1535 West Schaumburg Road, Suite 204, Heritage Bank  
Building Schaumburg, Illinois 60194  (847) 895-9151

HOME REPAIRS  
AND 

IMPROVEMENTS 
Ken Young 

847-358-3026
~ HAPPINESS GUARANTEED ~ 

• OVER 50 YEARS OF QUALITY SERVICE •

Heritage Bank of Schaumburg
Community Banking at its Best!

Our staff is friendly, and all credit decisions are
made right here at home by people who are familiar
with the needs and preferences of the community.

We offer a full line of products to meet your needs.

HERITAGE BANK 
SCHAUMBURG

1535 W. Schaumburg Rd. 
Schaumburg, IL 60194 

(847) 524-4000 
www.hbschaumburg.comMember F.D.I.C.

(847) 882-5580
www.ahlgrimfuneral.com

330 W. Golf Road
(1/2 mi W. of Roselle Road)

Schaumburg

The Fabbrini Family
Parishioners since 1962
Toll free: 888-885-2000
Local: 847-885-2000

Asthma
& Allergy

Adult/Pediatric

Mark Miller, M.D.
Parishioner

1000 Grand Canyon Pkwy, Suite 301 

Hoffman Estates

847-352-2822

RETINA INSTITUTE  
OF ILLINOIS

Our retinal specialists care for a variety of medical and 
surgical retinal diseases including: Age Related Macular 
Degeneration, Diabetic Retinopathy, Retinal Tears  and 
Detachments, Vascular Occlusions, Macular Hole, Macular 
Pucker and Uveitis.

We believe in providing compassionate and conscientious 
retinal care to our   patients, with the goal of improving 
eyesight and preventing loss of vision.

Huntley	 St Alexius Medical Center	 Niles 
12030 Princeton Dr	 Dr Bldg Two Ste 404	 8780 W Golf ste 304 
Huntley, IL 60147	 1585 N Barrington Rd	 Niles, IL 60714 
847-802-4623	 Hoffman Estates, IL 60189	 847-297-8900

820 Office Park	 Lincoln Square	 Gurnee 
820 E. Terra Cotta, Suite 247	 2326 W. Foster, Suite 100	 36100 Brookside,  Ste 206 
Crystal Lake, IL  60014  	 Chicago, IL  60625	 Gurnee, IL  60031 
815-788-1000	 773-784-9400	 847-855-2500

John C Michael, M.D.
Rumya Rao, M.D.

Matthew Wessel, M.D.
Ruik Chete, M.D.

Katarzyna Brodowska, M.D

Bathrooms	 Windows 

Siding	 Electrical 

Kitchens	 Plumbing 

Painting	 Tiling 

Floors	 Doors

Ken Linnemann

224/875-5112
FULLY INSURED

FREE Blizzard
Buy one Get one Free

Same Size or Equal Value
847-285-1455

949 N Roselle Rd, Hoffman Estates

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME  
Jeff Hansen

 
jhansen@4LPi.com

(800) 950-9952 x2683

(847) 734-9000 
575 Bennett Rd. 

Elk Grove Village, IL 
www.pulverpackaging.com


